
St Cyres Joint School Council Meeting held on 6th November 2015 at St Cyres 

Two of our school council members (Neave and Caian Year 5) we to St Cyres to meet with 
other School Council representatives and sare ideas.  

We talked about:  

Anti-bullying  

Perhaps starting a Buddy for Year 3 to have someone in Year 6 to go to if they have any 
problems on the yard. 

Some schools have a yellow line to separate Year 3 and 4 from Year 5 and 6 on the 
playground.  

Worries jar vor every class so if anyone has any problems they can let someone know 
anonymously, but it can still be dealt with.  

E-safety  

Parent meeting at St Cyres in February 2016 

We share ideas about how to educate parents and how to present information and how to get 
parents to come. (send out letters, emails and put all information on the website, send out 
reminders, bribe parents to come with free food! Involve as many children as possible).  

St Cyres Song for Christmas  

Remember to practice – filming next week.  

Agenda for next joint meeting  

• Rewards and consequences 
• How we learn literacy and numeracy  
• Playtime resources 


